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Buddenhagen, Brenda

From: Matty, Stephen

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 12:32 PM

To: Terence Collins

Cc: 'Phil Addis'; Buddenhagen, Brenda

Subject: Sale of property to HJO organization

Dear Attorney Collins, 

To date, I have not received any request or documentation for roof repair approval.  Previously, you indicated you 
would  be submitting this.  If you have already submitted this documentation and it has been lost in cyberspace, please 
submit it to me again.  If you have not yet submitted this request with appropriate documentation, please do so 
ASAP.  Next week, the City Council approval cycle begins for March and legislation needs to be timely prepared for the 
request.  If I do not hear from you or receive any information from you by February 28, 2023 at noon, then I will assume 
that your client will make the request after closing.  Thank you, in advance, to your time and attention to this matter.  

Stephen F. Matty 
City Attorney 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
608.789.7511 (P) 
608.789.7390 (F) 
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